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ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION  

 

 

Date:  March 13, 2023 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please be advised of the following Road Closure in the City of Medina: 

 

Closure Period:   Beginning at 7:00 AM on Tuesday, March 14, 2023 and lasting approximately one 

week. 

 

Street:     The intersection of W. Smith Road and S. Elmwood Avenue in the City of Medina, Ohio  

  

Closure Limits:   The intersection of W. Smith Road and S. Elmwood Avenue will be closed to all traffic 

in all four directions.    

 

Comment: 

o This closure is associated with the ongoing W. Smith Road Reconstruction project.   

o Local access for all properties adjacent to the closure limits will be maintained at all times 

from the north, south, east and west; however, traffic will not be permitted to cross 

through the intersection area. 

o The length of the closure is anticipated to last approximately one week; however, this 

estimated length is dependent on several variables including the weather and any 

unforeseen construction circumstances.  

o Detours and barricades will be set up and maintained throughout the closure period.   

 

We apologize for this inconvenience.  Thank you for your cooperation, please feel free to contact the City of 

Medina (330) 725-8861 with any questions or comments. 


